
Skenandoah Reception Renovation 
 

June 24th — September 16th 

 

All Skenandoah offices will remain open 
during the renovation construction. 

**Oneida Licensing and **Accounting     

Transaction Counter will be Closed 2 days: 

** June 12th & 13th **   

Prior to the renovation, the Licensing department and 

the Accounting Transaction Counter will be closed for 

2 days.  During these dates the transfer of wiring will 

be completed to set up temporary offices for Licensing 

and Accounting.  Please plan your Licensing and       

Accounting needs accordingly. 

 

The Skenandoah is accessible during the Reception Renovation.  

However, please be aware there will be debris and construction 

going on throughout the renovation dates. 

 


